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Hi Tammy -
I hope this snow hasn't been a problem for you this weekend.

I am writing to document my support for the current proposed amendment to Zoning Regulations Section 14.3 Site Plan Requirements.  It is important to keep as much old growth forest and native shrubs in place to avoid contributing to climate change and stop further water erosion from heavy rains and storms.

Thank you!

The Rev. Robyn Gray, Ph.D. - she/her/hers
Pastor, First Congregational Church of Washington, CT
(860) 868-0569 ext. 11

No matter who you are or where you are on life's journey, you are welcome here!

